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24 January 2023 
 
Editorial Staff 
World Journal of Otorhinolaryngology – Head & Neck Surgery 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We thank the reviewers for their consideration. In response to the sole comment, 
we have clarified that the Periodic Preventative Maintenance was performed on 
both machines in accordance with the manufacturer’s protocols. This has been 
included in the manuscript body. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ryan Winters, MD, FAAP, FACS 
Kimsey H. Rodriguez, MD, FACS 
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